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Subject: Thoughts?

“Public -private partnerships like the SIB Lab are exactly the types of programs that forward looking states are 
investigating and working hard to make part of their public policy infrastructure. Performance-based contracting is 
clearly beneficial to both the private sector and the taxpayer and South Carolina is proud to be helping lead the way 
in developing this new set of policy innovations.”  
 
 
Douglass V. Mayer
Deputy Communications Director
Direct: 803-734-3146
Cell: 803-360-3285
dougmayer@gov.sc.gov
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